
From: Claire Bateman <clairejbateman@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/1/2018 12:34:28 PM
Subject: DACA

Dear Sir:

A CNN poll from January of 2018 showed that 84% of Americans supported DACA recipients staying in the country. Even the 
majority of Republicans support DACA recipients. I hope you are open to rethinking your position.  

Sincerely, 

Claire Bateman  29601

Sent from my iPhone
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